
OPEN HOUSE

The Indian Embassy,  Amman will  hold an “Open House” to 
address  unresolved  complaints/Grievances  of  Indian  Nationals  / 
Persons of  Indian Origin  relating to  Consular  services  on the  first 
working day of each quarter starting from April between 3 to 4.30 pm at 
the Embassy (No. 24, Al-Hidab Street, Abdoun, Amman, Jordan).

2. To address the unresolved complaints and grievances pertaining 
to Passports and/or OCI cards in the ’Open House’; the applicants may 
come in person and bring all relevant documents and ID proof.


